
 

 

   

 

 

  

 

29 January 2018 

 

Dear Grower  

 

 

 Burdekin education sessions begin next week 

 Increase your knowledge of markets, pricing strategy, and the tools and 

products available 

 Bookings are essential 

 

 

We recognise that information is vital to managing your business and, as your GEI 

Marketer, we want to help you get it. 

 

Throughout February and March we’ll be hosting a number of education sessions 

in the Burdekin, covering topics that growers have told us they’d like to learn more 

about. 

 

Led by our risk or marketing experts, the one-hour sessions will cover a different 

topic each week and allow plenty of time for Q&A.  

  

Read more about what each topic will cover here. We encourage you to attend as 

many topics as you’d like. 

https://www.wilmarsugarmills.com.au/images/Wilmar/Grower-Education-Series_session-overviews.pdf


 

 

 

 

RSVP 

As numbers are limited, bookings are essential. To register your interest in 

attending any of the above sessions, please contact a member of the team on the 

details below. 

 

JAMES GREENWOOD  

Grower Pricing Manager 

  

  

 

Grower Pricing Team 

 

James Greenwood (Townsville) 

Ph: 07 4722 1931 

Mobile: 0428 195 206 

james.greenwood@au.wilmar-intl.com 

 

Chris Winship (Herbert) 

Ph: 07 4722 1986 

Mobile: 0437 669 118 

chris.winship@au.wilmar-intl.com 

 

Zac Wager (Townsville) 

Ph: 07 4722 1956 

Mobile: 0439 002 240 

zac.wager@au.wilmar-intl.com  

Simon Haire (Proserpine & Plane Creek) 

Ph: 07 4945 9708 

Mobile: 0437 803 019 

simon.haire@au.wilmar-intl.com 

 

Trudi Anderson (Burdekin) 

Ph: 07 4722 1985 

Mobile: 0438 176 335 

trudi.anderson@au.wilmar-intl.com  
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